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As a registered, licensed and insured motorcycle user of state forests its very disappointing that so many 
track closures are being undertaken without consultation with the general public. I have as much right as 
anyone else to use these areas as anyone else. My motorcycle has very little impact on the forest initially 
and no impact what so ever long term. The evidence is how quickly the land regenerates once a tree fall's 
over the track, within a couple of months the track is gone. 
 


